
 

 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Nicolas Maduro 
Moros, on behalf of the People and the Bolivarian Government, hereby 
conveys to all citizens of the Muslim faith living in Venezuela, as well 
as the whole world, its warmest and sincerest wishes for peace and 
prosperity on the occasion of the holy month of Ramadan. 
 
The Bolivarian People appreciates and exalts the beginning of this holy 
month in which Muslims enhance the familiar, spiritual and solidarity 
environments with neighbors, by expressing with sincere actions, such 
as special commitment to fasting, prayers, contributions and donations 
support for the most vulnerable.    
 
We take this opportunity to highlight the spiritual values that join the 
Venezuelan people with the peoples who profess Islam in the world, 
such as the continuous search of progress, justice and materialization 
of a plain and sincerest solidarity among humans. 
 
The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela strongly reaffirms its historical, 
affective, respectful and close commitment to all Muslim peoples, in 
order to continue honoring the historical tradition of affection to 
religious diversity and freedom of our People, which have always made 
and they will continue making us, a proud multicultural and peaceful 
nation. 
 
Ramadan Mubarak! 
 

Caracas, May 17th, 2018 


